
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

October 2, 2018  
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Tuesday, September 25, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “21st Century Telecom: Is the 
FCC Addressing Small Business Concerns?”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. 
on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The hearing will explore the Federal Communications Commission’s response to the 
telecommunications needs of small businesses.  Specifically, the hearing will address issues such 
as rural broadband deployment, access to spectrum, regulatory reform, and the opportunities of 
5G.  

 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, October 1, 2018 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Maggie Moore, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 
 


